
It’s time for our Winter Fundraiser!  
Please read carefully 

 

We are happy to offer online ordering for all products this 

year.  

 

You will find both the Poinsettias and the Neufeld Farms 

meat and desserts orders available using your account on 

the Hot Lunches website.  

 

● Paper catalogues are available at the office 

 

Printed remittance forms and paper forms can also be returned to the office 

with cheques made out to Albert McMahon PAC 

 

If you haven’t got an account set up, go to www.mcmahon.hotlunches.net to register 

a parent account. 

 

Purdy’s Chocolate are also available online using the internet address 

below. Please make sure to place orders under the Albert McMahon 

Winter Fundraiser 

 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1261-55772 

 
All orders must be placed by Friday, November 16th 

 

Orders MUST be picked up at school on  

Monday, November 26th at 2:30pm  

We cannot store any food that is not picked up so make sure 

you mark this date and time on your calendar. 

 
Any questions please email mcmahon.hotlunches@gmail.com  

 


